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References: (1) FPL Energy Point Beach, LLC letter to NRC, dated April 7,2009, 
License Amendment Request 261, Extended Power Uprate 
(ML091250564) 

(2) NextEra Energy Point Beach letter to the NRC, dated June 10,2010, 
License Amendment Request 261, Extended Power Uprate, Response 
to Request for Additional lnformation (MLI 01 61 071 1) 

(3) NRC letter to NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC, dated April 23,2010, 
Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Unit 1 and 2 - Request for Additional 
lnformation from Electrical Engineering Branch Re: Extended Power 
Uprate (TAC NOS. ME1044 and ME1045) (MLI 01 100761) 

NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC (NextEra) submitted License Amendment Request (LAR) 261 
(Reference 1) to the NRC pursuant to 10 CFR 50.90. The proposed license amendment would 
increase each unit's licensed thermal power level from 1540 megawatts thermal (MWt) to 
1800 MWt, and revise the Technical Specifications to support operation at the increased 
thermal power level. 

Via Reference (2), NextEra made a Regulatory Commitment to provide responses to remaining 
RAls (i.e., 16 through 24,28,30,31, and 34) contained in Reference (3) by August 13,2010. 
NextEra has determined that additional time is needed to complete analyses associated with the 
response. Therefore, the commitment date is changed to September 17,2010. 
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Summarv of Reaulatorv Commitments 

The Regulatory Commitment contained in Reference (2) states: 

The NextEra response to remaining RAl's (i.e., 16 through 24,28, 30, 31, and 34) contained 
in an NRC letter to NextEra Energy dated April 23,201 0 (MLI 01 100761) will be provided by 
August 13,201 0. 

NextEra is modifying this Regulatory Commitment to state: 

The NextEra response to remaining RAl's (i.e., 16 through 24,28, 30, 31, and 34) contained 
in an NRC letter to NextEra Energy dated April 23,2010 (ML101100761) will be provided by 
September 17,201 0. 

Very truly yours, 

NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC 

/%A< 

Larry Meyer 
Site Vice President 

cc: Administrator, Region Ill, USNRC 
Project Manager, Point Beach Nuclear Plant, USNRC 
Resident Inspector, Point Beach Nuclear Plant, USNRC 


